
To United Nations Global Compact,

On behalf of Talisman Energy I would like to apply for a 90 day extension for submitting our COP for 2012. 
Recent staff changes and reorganization as well as the appointment of our new CEO have caused delays in 
our submissions process. 

Thank you for your understanding,

Sincerely,
Catherine Simpson 

Catherine Simpson
Corporate Affairs, Corporate Responsibility Policy and Ethics
Talisman Energy Inc. 
Suite 2000, 888 - 3rd Street S.W.
Calgary, Alberta T2P 5C5
Phone (403) 231- 2864
cxsimpso@talisman-energy.com


